
Baw Baw Shire Council is planning to renew the 
play space at Memorial Park in Longwarry, with 
works planned to begin in early-mid 2021.

To make sure the renewal is in line with 
community expectation, we’re asking all 
interested community members to have their say 
on initial designs by Sunday 6 December 2020. 

Using the form below you are invited to have you 
say on the what you’d like to see included in the 
renewal of the play space at Memorial Park in 
Longwarry, with consideration to an overall budget 
of $75,000. 

Following Phase 1 consultation, and based on 
the feedback received, Council will undertake 
the second phase of consultation in early 
2021, presenting three potential designs for 
community consideration and approval.

With a design selected, the project will move the 
third and final phase, with works planned to be 
undertaken in early-mid 2021.

This survey is also available online at  
www.bawbawshire.vic.gov.au/HaveYourSay

To complete the survey online go to www.bawbawshire.vic.gov.au/HaveYourSay

Memorial Park
Playground renewal

Tell us your feedback

Name
Address 
Phone
Email

1.	 What are your favourite types of play 
equipment? 
 
 
 
 

2.	 What would you like to see included in the 
play space? 
 

 

3.	 Is there anything you do not want included 
in the play space?

4.	 Any other comments?

What happens next?
Thank you for taking the time to provide your feedback. 
Your thoughts and ideas are highly valued and will 
ultimately form part of Council’s decision making. 

Council Officers will consolidate comments and 
feedback and consider all submissions to assist in 
making further recommendations to Council.


